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LETTER NO 31 
 
 
13th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Little Hill Primary School Uniform 
 
Our expectations for the Little Hill uniforms have changed for next year. 
 

School Uniform 
 
Children will wear the correct items and colours of clothing stated below. 
 
 - White shirt / blouse / polo*      or       red polo shirt* 
 - Grey shorts / trousers / skirt / pinafore 
 - Bright red sweatshirt* / cardigan* / jumper / school fleece* 
 - Sensible flat black shoes or trainers (no coloured logo – must be fully black).  Black 
   ankle boots are acceptable during the winter months. 
 - Shoulder length hair (and longer) must be tied back. 
 - No jewellery: necklaces / rings / bracelets (if children wear jewellery for religious   
   reasons, please book an appointment to speak with me).  
 - If children wear earrings, they must be ‘stud’ only. 
 

 

PE Uniform 
 
Children will wear a PE uniform on their PE days.   
 
 - Indoor kit: black shorts, plain black t-shirt* and black trainers (or plimsolls). 
 - Outdoor kit: plain black jogging/tracksuit bottoms, a plain black t-shirt*, plain black   
   jumper and black trainers. 
 - Shoulder length hair (and longer) must be tied back. 
 - No jewellery: necklaces / rings / bracelets (if children wear jewellery for religious   
   reasons, please book an appointment to speak with me).  
 - If children wear stud earrings, they must be able to remove these themselves (unless 
   it is for the first 6-weeks of a piercing, these will be covered with micropore tape).  
 

 
Items marked with a * are available with an embroidered school logo, as are fleeces, book 
bags, PE bags and rucksacks.  Trinity School Wear provide all of our school uniform with the 
Little Hill logo (purchased from online www.trinityschoolwear.co.uk).  We encourage you to buy 
items with our logo where possible. 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/
http://www.trinityschoolwear.co.uk/


 

 

 
In the past, a number of children have not been wearing the correct school uniform.  From next 
academic year, if a child comes to school wearing non-school uniform, we will either ask you 
to bring the correct uniform in or they will wear spare items from school. 
 
School uniform plays a key role in promoting pride, self-confidence and a feeling of belonging.  
These factors contribute to wellbeing, removing the additional pressures of deciding what to 
wear and the added stress of meeting the expectations of their peers.  A uniform is central to 
schools building a sense of community among children, staff and parents as well as the local 
community. 
 
We thank you for your support with this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Vina Pankhania 
Headteacher 


